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PART A: General Information 

Even if you are offered health coverage through your employment, you may have other coverage options through the 
Health Insurance Marketplace (“Marketplace”). To assist you as you evaluate options for you and your family, this notice 
provides some basic information about the Health Insurance Marketplace and health coverage offered through your 
employment. 

What is the Health Insurance Marketplace? 

The Marketplace is designed to help you find health insurance that meets your needs and fits your budget. The Marketplace 
offers "one-stop shopping" to find and compare private health insurance options in your geographic area. 

Can I Save Money on my Health Insurance Premiums in the 
Marketplace? 

You may qualify to save money and lower your monthly premium and other out-of-



When Can I Enroll in Health Insurance Coverage through the 
Marketplace? 

You can enroll in a Marketplace health insurance plan during the annual Marketplace Open Enrollment Period. Open 
Enrollment varies by state but generally starts November 1 and continues through at least December 15. 

Outside the annual Open Enrollment Period, you can sign up for health insurance if you qualify for a Special Enrollment 
Period. In general, you qualify for a Special Enrollment Period if you’ve had certain qualifying life events, such as getting 
married, having a baby, adopting a child, or losing eligibility for other health coverage. Depending on your Special 
Enrollment Period type, you may have 60 days before or 60 days following the qualifying life event to enroll in a 
Marketplace plan. 

There is also a Marketplace Special Enrollment Period for individuals and their families who lose eligibility for Medicaid or 
Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) coverage on or after March 31, 2023, through July 31, 2024. Since the onset of 
the nationwide COVID-19 public health emergency, state Medicaid and CHIP agencies generally have not terminated the 
enrollment of any Medicaid or CHIP beneficiary who was enrolled on or after March 18, 2020, through March 31, 2023. As 
state Medicaid and CHIP agencies resume regular eligibility and enrollment practices, many individuals may no longer be 
eligible for Medicaid or CHIP coverage starting as early as March 31, 2023. The U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services 



PART B: Information About Health Coverage Offered by Your 
Employer  

This section contains information about any health coverage offered by your employer. If you decide to complete an 
application for coverage in the Marketplace, you will be asked to provide this information. This information is numbered to 
correspond to the Marketplace application.

3. Employer name 4. Employer Identification Number (EIN)

5. Employer address 6. Employer phone number 

7. City 8. State 9. ZIP code

10. Who can we contact 



The information below corresponds to the Marketplace Employer Coverage Tool.  Completing this section is optional for 
employers, 




